

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Executive Headteacher: Sal Ducker Head of School: Libby Thomassen

Tuesday, 17<sup>th</sup> December 2024

## Thank you

Dear Parents and Carers,

I would just like to say a heartfelt thank you to each and every one of you for the warmth and kindness I have felt since joining the Green Ridge community at the beginning of this academic year. It has been a privilege to work alongside such a fantastic team and to serve our children here, and what a great way to finish my final day by watching the wonderful production of 'Straw and Order!'

Wishing you all a wonderful break with your special ones, a Merry Christmas to all our families that celebrate, and all the very best for 2025 and the next chapter for Green Ridge Primary Academy!

Yours faithfully,

*Mrs. Salima Ducker* Executive Headteacher

